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I believe we should be able to drive our SXS vehicles on the road in Oregon just like 

we are able to do in Nevada, Arizona, and Utah. Living out in the woods, being able 

to drive the SXS on the paved roads creates the opportunity to run quick errands to 

mail box or other such things and also allows us to ride trails that would otherwise 

have to trailer SXS to get to normally. If the concern for why we shouldn’t be able to 

drive on pavement is because of people doing the wrong thing and doing stupid stuff 

that they wouldn’t normally do in POV, the punishment for such things should be 

suspension of registration of SXS or off road vehicles and a remediation course for 

serious infractions. Just because there are a few bad apples that does not justify why 

we shouldn’t be allowed to drive on the pavement with proper enforcement. Please 

consider approving this legislation so we can enjoy what other people in different 

states have.  


